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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope you are well, and now settled into the routine of the new school year. The first 6 weeks have flown by!  We have completed our official Reception baseline assessments with our new children, these results are shared with DfE and are used to set targets for our school when the cohort is in Y6.   Across the rest of the school (Key Stage 1 and 2), for this half term, we use evidence of pupil’s work in class to give them a teacher judgement.  These judgments will be made and recorded before the end of next week, teachers will spend time moderating these judgements as a team to ensure they are consistent across the school. 

Y5 Harvest Service and collection for Sparkhill Foodbank: 
A huge well done goes to Mr Sahed and the children in Y5 who have been working hard over the past few weeks raising the profile of the Harvest Festival in school.  This culminated in a fabulous Harvest Service, held at St Mary’s Church last Thursday and a massive donation to the foodbank yesterday.  Thank you to all the parents that attended, the children were so pleased to see so many of you there! 

Little Acorns: 
Thank you to all current parents who have returned their booking form for the Spring and Summer terms, we have been busy confirming places and are pleased to say this information will be sent home with children today.  Please check book bags! 

We are truly grateful to those parents who have managed to secure alternative childcare for our busiest sessions.  Your willingness to be flexible, where you could be, to benefit others who may not be able to do the same is very much appreciated.  

This has meant that we can accommodate all requests made- if you see an error on your confirmation slip, please do get in touch and let us know! 

‘Flourishing Together’ parents’ evening: 
Please remember that we have got our first ‘Flourishing Together’ session during the first week of Autumn 2.  These sessions will be held on Monday and Wednesday of the first week back (6th and 8th October).  The purpose of these meetings is to provide an opportunity for parents to visit their child’s classroom to look at their work and speak with their child, and their teacher, about their learning. Please follow this link to let us know which sessions you would be able to attend: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5kbzGmRVsUGCuVp8iKhTEO-RhTaCmUZGmkAQVP6xLtlUQUwzSFpVMFJMVjVWRkNWRFZXS0xKVDJENC4u 


Dates for your diaries: 
Please keep checking the page below as we are adding events to the calendar: 
https://www.moseleyce.bham.sch.uk/events

If you ever have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Neon Disco: This Friday we are excited to be holding the PTA Neon Disco.  Children can wear their own clothes on this day but please no costumes in school! Further information can be found here: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/moseleycofe/

Drop off for KS2: Just like the morning, please enter via Oxford Road gate to drop off and use the one-way system to exit via School Road gate. 
Pick up all children: Parents to collect all children from playground at the end of each disco. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Wishing you a wonderful end of the week, 

Miss Karen Young 
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